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Donna Conkling

From: proscars@aol.com

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 12:17 PM

To: Mayor; Donna Conkling; Steve Pappalardo

Subject: Opposition  To The Proposed  Budget  Increase For 2020 - 2021

CAUTION: External sender. 

To the Scarsdale Mayor and Village Board and Village Manager :  
 
Please read our Letter To The Editor  of the Scarsdale Inquirer  
 
recommending  " ZERO  TAX  INCREASE  "  for Scarsdale residents 
 
for the fiscal year starting  June 1, 2020 . In this fast decline of the US economy 
 
the updated  US  citizen  unemployment claims are NOW  27,000,000 .  Please  
 
eliminate the corrected  $ 200,000  for Freightway consultants  and it is time for 
 
SHARED SACRIFICE  FROM OUR STAFF WITH A WAGE FREEZE  
 
WE ARE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER !!! 
 
Bob  Harrison  , Chairman 
 
Scarsdale Taxpayer Alert 
 
65 Fox Meadow Road 
 
Scarsdale, NY 10583 
 
914  725-0962 
 
PS  Letter TO THE EDITOR  sent under separate  email 
 
and INQUIRER ARTICLE  ON SCHOOL DISTRICT  Administration 
 
SALARY FREEZE  in the GREAT RECESSION OF 2009.   


